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CONGRESS 
February 15, 1983 

S T A F F C 0 N G R E S S N E W S L E T T E R 

NEWSLETTER LOGO 
Thanks to Diana Fears (Media Services Student Employee) for designing the new logo. 

ADDRESS CORRECTION REQUESTED 
Please check the address on your newsletter. If there are corrections needed, please 
notify Diane Hunley of Personnel Services in 716 Administrative Center. (Phone 5202). 

NEW CHAIR APPOINTED 
Pat Coleman (Student Affairs) has been appointed chairperson of Staff Congress Personnel 
Policies and Benefits Committee to succeed Linda Sanders. 

MARCH MEETING 
All staff members are welcome to attend Staff Congress meetings. Why not plan to attend 
March 4th at 10:00 a.m. in University Center, Room 108. 

DIRECT DEPOSIT OF PAYCHECKS 
Work is currently underway to provide for direct deposit of paychecks to your local bank. 
The option will be soon available for permanent staff and faculty. Personnel Services 
will supply the details in the near future. 

NEW EMPLOYEES 
Take the opportunity to welcome the following new employees to NKU! 

Connie Ball - Business Administration 
Thomas Cain - Physical Plant - Automotive 
Pat Estes - Accounting 
Jeffrey Feldkamp - Public Safety 
Adrianne Hughes - Public Safety 

FOND FAREWELLS 

Betty Maher - Business Administration 
Roger Marshall - Business Administration 
Jeri Sheldon - Campus Development 
Marcia Wagner - Admissions 
John White - University College 

Staff Congress and the rest of the NKU community will miss Becky Yenser, who will be leaving 
March 11, 1983. 

Jim Teal (Mail Services) will be retiring after 10~ years of service. Jim never missed 
a day for illness in all that time! All University employees are invited to attend a 
retirement coffee on Friday, February 25, in Room 108, University Center, 9:00 a.m. 

WEDDING BELLS 
J, Ellen Eichler (Media Services) will be married on March 5th to Bruce Gerken (Shelby 
Business Forms). 

SELECTION OF NKU PRESIDENT 
A special Staff Congress meeting will be held Friday, February 25, 9:00 a,m,, ~n U,C., 
Faculty Dining Room, to provide input regarding Presidential Candidates to Don Gammon the 
staff member of Search Committee. All staff employees are encouraged to share their 
comments. Written evaluations and comments should be received by Linda Sanders - Staff 
Congress President prior to the meeting. 

FUTURE STUDENTS 
Sandy Hogan had TWIN GIRLS on 2/6. Proud l ather Hi ke inf orms the Admissions Off i ce to 
reserve enrollment for Laura Pa trice and Kather i ne Marie. 


